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Dear Customers

We have been informed that there is a powercut at Park Farm, Launde, Withcote and Tilton.
Some customers in neighbouring areas will have there connection interrupted by this
powercut. Hopefully Western Power can get this resolved as soon as possible, unfortunately
we do not have an ETA as this work is out of our control.

Kind Regards

XPON Support
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